
 First Fifth Grade Newsletter  August 2023 

 Dear parents and student, 

 Welcome to 5  th  grade.  The start of school is always  a busy and 
 exciting time.  Fifth grade is a time for your student to grow and 
 learn.  It is also a time when students begin to soar on their own. 

 Therefore, we will give students more responsibility to handle individually. 

 Each student will have a Take Home Bear Folder.  It will be your child’s 
 responsibility to get important papers to you as soon as possible.  Keep a lookout 
 for these papers in this folder.  The 5th grade newsletter will be sent every 
 other week. The newsletter will also be posted on the Apple Creek website: 
 http://www.southeast.k12.oh.us under Apple Creek Fifth Grade. 

 A daily class schedule is listed below: 
 Monday - Friday 

 8:45 - 9:00 am  Student Arrival 
 9:00 am  Tardy Bell - Attendance & Lunch Count 
 9:10 - 9:30 am  Intervention Time 
 9:35 - 10:45 am  1  st  period - Math, Sci./SS, or Language  Arts 
 10:50 - 12:05 am  2nd Period - Language Arts, Math, or Sci./SS 
 12:10 – 12:50 pm  Lunch & Recess 
 12:55 – 1:35 pm  Specials: Art, Library, Music, & Phys. Ed. 
 1:45 – 3:05 pm  3rd period - Sci./SS, Language Arts, or Math 
 3:10 pm  Clean up and get ready for dismissal 
 3:15 pm  1  st  Dismissal Bell 
 3:20 pm  2  nd  Dismissal Bell 

 We are looking forward to a safe and wonderful year.  If you have questions, 
 please do not hesitate to contact us by calling the school office at 330-698-3111. 

 Sincerely, 

 5th Grade Team: 
 Mr. Held, Mrs. Pittman, and Mrs. Rising 


